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Dear Henry,

November 17, 1977

Thank you:for sending me 5.8.1977 the comprehensive
text on hyperlipidemia as public health phenomen.
Only now did I have time to read it through.

I must say that I enjoyed it very much, and I can
fully agree with your approach.

Things are going here in a pretty nice way.

Even if we don't have the (five-year) final results
available, there is a growing interest for a

number of national application. I can foresee a
rather positive development in this county in

the future. Attached you find a couple of texts
that I have prepared for the coming WHO meeting.
They may be of interest to you.

I hope to remain in close contact and hear from you.

With kind regards,

Tt [l

Pekka Puska, prof.
Director of the North




